

Ms. Liz Van Der Zandt 76 Ogden Pl Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522-2505

RE: Tree Care Assessment Report

Liz,

As per our conversation about the Black Locust and Norway Spruce. The two trees in question have been growing together and supporting one another from the weather. Removing one tree and not the other, in my opinion, will risk failure of the tree that remains. I suggest for both trees to be removed at the same time.

Thank you,

Tom Serpe

Tom Serpe | Sales Arborist ISA Certified Arborist # 0349 New York pesticide applicator: C364208 The Davey Tree Expert Company | Elmsford Office 158031 57 Valley Avenue, Elmsford, NY 10523

P: 914.438.3152 O: 914.375.8733 F:914.668.6442